
After School Program
Welcome January

Whats happening this month?

Happy New Year!! We hope you all had a wonderful and relaxing break.


This Friday we are excited to announce we will be going swimming at the
YMCA. Please pack your child/ren a swimsuit and a towel! Students in
grades K-2 will be swimming from 4:15-4:45 and students in grades 3-5
will be swimming from 4:45-5:15.


The Bird Conservancy of the Rockies will be coming into our program
this semester to work with our 3rd-5th grade students. Their first visit will be this Wednesday, January
5.


This month in the ASP students will have the opportunity to participate in a variety of clubs such as Art
in Action, Nature Club, Girl Scouts, Mission to Mars, Crazy 8s, Gamers Club, and Gross Science.

Meet the staff:
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Ariel

Thank you for having me at
Westmoor Elementary! Im
Ariel, and I am a 2017
Scottsbluff Senior
Highschool Graduate. I’ve
worked within a few schools
in the community for 6 years.
I enjoy walks, playing board
games, fishing and various
outdoor sports. I also love
traveling. I'm looking forward
to serving the 2021-2022
school year with Westmoor.

Andrea

I live in Scottsbluff but grew
up and graduated in
Mitchell. I've been with my
partner Raymond for over
six years now. I have one son
name Joshua that
graduated in May 2021. I
have two dogs and two cats.
I enjoy getting tattoos,
drawing and doing many art
projects. I joined the after-
school program team at the
end of September 2021. I
really enjoy getting to know
the kids and helping them.

Bobbie

I'm married and have 2 kids.
My daughter is a senior this
year and my son and his wife
just had a baby so I'm a
Grandma!! I have my
Associates Degree in early
childhood and I have worked
for many different schools in
the area. I love children of all
ages and I am happy to be
helping here at Westmore
Elementary!!

Reminders:

Please let the ASP staff know which days your child will be in attendance
each week by completing the attendance sheet located next to the
computer.


Students must attend the After School Program for at least one hour
three days a week.


If there is a change to the projected attendance for student(s), please call or email the After School
Program.


Payment for January bills will be due by February 15 to Scottsbluff Public Schools, 1722 First Avenue,
Scottsbluff.


There will be no ASP Monday, January 3.


There will be no ASP Friday, January 28.
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Events

YMCA Outing

When

Friday, Jan. 7th, 4-5:30pm

Where

22 South Beltline Highway East

Scottsbluff, NE

More information

We will be leaving for the YMCA at 3:45pm and students must be picked up at the YMCA before
5:30pm.

Contact Information

Please reach out to us with any questions or concerns.

1722 Avenue K, Scottsbluff, NE,… cjohnson2@sbps.net

(308)-225-3859 sbps.net/domain/317
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